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Dear Ministry Leaders, 

 

Unfortunately, out of an abundance of caution, we have decided to postpone Ministry 

Days/Jornada Pastoral until the Spring in hopes of hosting a safe in person gathering. We are 

working with the venue to determine a new date and will send that out as soon as we have it. 

Stay-tuned for more information at www.ministrydays.com! 

 

If you have already registered that registration will be carried over to our new date or can be 

refunded. For more Information contact Jennifer Campbell at jcampbell@scd.org or 916-733-

0135. 

 

We would also like to share the news that we are co-sponsoring, along with the archdioceses 

and dioceses of Fresno, Honolulu, Las Vegas, Monterey, Reno, Sacramento, San Bernardino, San 

Francisco, San Jose and Stockton, an online catechetical conference November 4-6. The theme 

of the conference is “Hope, Heal, Renew: Our Journey Continues.” 

 

Registration for this conference is open at https://www.hopehealrenew.org/ 

 

Thank you for understanding, 

 

 
 

Deacon Kevin Staszkow 

Director 

kstaszkow@scd.org 

(916) 733-0152 
 

http://www.ministrydays.com/
mailto:jcampbell@scd.org
https://www.hopehealrenew.org/
mailto:kstaszkow@scd.org

